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Dear Sirs, 

 

we are pleased to announce that the 3rd Deaf VolleyBall Champions will take place in 

Rimini from 24 to 26 November 2016.  

On behalf of the Organising Committee and the Italian Deaf Sport Federation we 

would like to invite you to attend the competition which represents the most 

important European volleyball event for clubs. 

You are encouraged to invite friends, family and your team mates. More detailed 

information about the event can be found at WEBSITE: 

http://www.dvclrimini2016.com/ 

 

If you should have any questions or would like to discuss, do not hesitate to contact 

us. We look forward to seeing you at this important deaf community event. 

 

 

Warmest regards 

 

 

Tommaso Graziosi 
President of the Local OC 

events@esatoursportevents.com 


